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Hope everyone had
a chance to

thank a veteran on
Veterans Day.

Evaline School Students Of The Month
for October are: Gabriel F, Josh C,
Melissa G, & Scarlett G.
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Check out what their teachers had to say about
them on the next page!
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Student of Character Award

Each month one student from each classroom will
be recognized for their participation and application
throughout the school day, and particularly in their
Social Emotional Learning Class, of the character
trait we are focusing on during that entire month.

In October the character trait was “Respect”.

Congratulations to the following
recipients for the month of October:

Kindergarten: Amelia K.
1st/2nd: Brooklyn M.
3rd/4th: Jazmyn K.
5th/6th: Aalilyanna K.

Important Datesl!

Nov.

Thurs. 18th: Title1/LAP Parent Meeting, 3:15
Tues. 23rd: Wreath Order Ready for Pick Up
Wed. 24th: Thanksgiving Feast

Wed. 24th: Early Dismissal, 12:30
Thurs-Fri. 25th-26th: No School-Thanksgiving Break
Dec.

Fri. 17th: Early Dismissal, 11:30

Mon. 20th-Fri. 31st: No School- Winter Break

Jan.

Mon. 3rd: First day back to school

11-18 Title 1/LAP Parent Meeting

If your student qualified for the Title 1/LAP program you
received a letter at your student’s conference.
If you want to know more about the program, please

join Mrs. Duren, our Title 1/LAP
Title | Annual
Parent Meeting

Director, for a brief meeting
Thursday, November 18th, at
3:15 pm in the library. She will
explain your rights and how the
Title 1/LAP program works and
answer questions you may have.
Thanksgiving Feast
We are excited to continue our Evaline
tradition of having a Thanksgiving
meal on the day before Thanksgiving.
On Wednesday, Nov. 24th students will
participate in some fun holiday themed
activities and a special Thanksgiving Feast. We will
also be dismissing early this day. We will dismiss
after we are done with our meal at 12:30.

We are encouraging families to donate one or more
new sealed food items from the store for donation
to the local food bank. Each class
that collects at least 1 item for every
student in the class will receive a
prize from Mrs. Duren. Food can be
brought into the school beginning
Monday November 15th.
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Kindergarten

October Student of the Month:

Our student of the month was Scarlett! Our focus
this month is respect. She is respectful to her
classmates by being helpful and kind. She is
respectful to her teacher by listening and following
directions quickly. | see her showing respect to her
classmates in the classroom and on the playground
by sharing and listening to their ideas. Scarlett is also
growing as a student by turning in her homework,
doing her best work
in class, and
participating in class
with her fun ideas
and knowledge.

Good job,
Scarlett!

1st and 2nd Grade
October Student of the Month:

October’s 1st/2nd grade student of the month is a
student who exemplifies honesty, courage, respect,
and perseverance. Melissa Guillen is a student who
comes to school willing to use a growth mindset and
determination to meet goals and succeed. Melissa is
kind and eager to help the people around her as
well. This combination of skills and abilities will serve
Melissa well as she continues to learn something
new each day. It is a
pleasure and a gift
to work with her.

Well done,
Melissa!

3rd and 4th Grade
October Student of the Month:

October’s character trait was respect. | looked for a
student that respects not only others and property,
but also a student that respects themself and their
learning. The student that | selected for this award
was Josh Colbert! Josh is respectful not only at
recess but in the classroom as well. He is always
willing to help others
without ever making
them feel like less for
not already knowing.

Way to go, Josh!

5th and 6th Grade
October Student of the Month:

Our student of the month was a student who
showed their classmates kindness and respect. This
student is a dependable friend who is willing to listen
to their friends problems and never joins in with
hurtful words to anyone. When asked who the class
thought of when considering the trait of respect, this
student was named by several students who all
thought Gabriel
Franco deserved
recognition for his
shows of respect.

Congratulations,
Gabriel!
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Kindergarten
Mrs. Tinnin

This week kindergarteners learned about the letters n, h,
f, and reviewed the letter s. Students worked on their
own sight word booklet practicing the word ‘the’. They
were very excited to find out how to write a secret
message using a white crayon in the booklet. We also
finished up our nursery rhyme unit ending with fables.
We read about how even a
small mouse can help a huge
lion. We also learned from the
tortoise and the hare that the
slow and steady win the race.
Next week, we will start to
learn about the five senses.

This week we continued to find hidden pairs of numbers.
We also finished up our chapter about the number 10.
We concluded the week by reading the book Ten Black
Dots by Donald Crews. Students made their own creation
using dots.

First and Second Grade Explorers
Mrs. Mittge

Explorers are zipping through first and second grade. | am
awed by their growing reading and writing abilities and their
willingness to use a growth math mindset. PLEASE KEEP
READING FOR 20 MINUTES EVERY NIGHT!

It was such a gift to conference with families last week so we
could discuss ways we can work together to support our
students.

Explorers will all be in their fourth math chapter next week.
First graders will be learning about subtraction strategies.
Second graders will be tackling 2-digit addition.

Students spent Wednesday afternoon
learning about veterans, Veteran’s
Day, and the five branches of the
military. A packet was sent home for
families to discuss with their
students. Please do what you are
comfortable with.

| look forward to seeing your children
bright and early Monday morning! |
am eager to see where they will take
me next week!

Third and Fourth Grade Classroom
Ms. Turnquist

This week students in both grades took another look at
water. They compared the results of the water tests
conducted on our turtle tank to those of the results from
Olequa Creek collected by Mrs. Mittge. Students are
excited to be able to go to the creek and test the water
on their own later this year! We then

used these to write about the /
similarities and differences that we
noticed, a skill that all students needed
some extra practice on. Next week will
begin a social studies unit where we
look at the history of Native Americans
in Washington.

WATER TEST

AR Leaps
Leap 1: Lillian and Jacob
Leap 3: Grady
Leap 4: lIkeer

Fifth and Sixth Grade Classroom
Mr. Burlingame

This week the 6th graders completed their narrative
writing which is the final project in the ELA unit on the
Hero’s journey. The stories they created
were imaginative and fun to read. 5th %
grade has begun their ELA unit on Native fﬂ@é&
American culture which also goes along m.r\tﬁ\
hand in hand with their Social Studies unit ;'!,-}'v%

. . b S
on Native American culture.

In math both grades finished their 3rd chapter with tests
and will continue into chapter 4 on Monday. 5th grade
will be learning how to multiply decimals and 6th grade is
starting to learn rates and ratios.

AR Leaps
Leap 1- Logan, Freyman, Travis, Kaylee
Leap 2- Tyler
100’s Club- Jack
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On Wednesday, November 10th our 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th graders went on a field trip to the
Veterans Memorial Museum in Chehalis. The students had the opportunity to observe and
appreciate many types of military equipment and memorabilia from different eras. The
students were able to go on a fun scavenger hunt and they learned about our veterans.
Thank you to the Veterans Memorial Museum for a memorable field trip!
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HONORING ALLWHO SERVED
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